
A great crowd of dealers and vendors 

assembled at Kalahari Resort in 

Sandusky this fall for a successful  

Annual Meeting. The attendees  

enjoyed great education and super 

show-only specials from the vendors.  

WQRF President Ned 

Jones updated the 

group on Foundation 

projects to support  

the industry 

Attendees got to relax in 

the waterpark and have a 

private cabana space and 

reception or their families  

compliments of Magnetic 

Springs Water Company 

Larry Moore of 

Memmers Water 

discussed iodine 

treatment systems 

Jeff Knedler of 

Hempy Water 

presided over 

the meeting 

which included 

a standing  

ovation for 

Dennis Hall’s 

Lifetime 

Achievement 

Award  


